
From: Emilee Chaclas
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Fwd: R24-17
Date: Monday, November 25, 2024 6:32:49 PM

Hi Don, 
Passing on another written comment on behalf of IL community member Sharon White.
Thank you, 
Emilee Chaclas

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: William R Gary White <garysharonwhite69@gmail.com>
Date: Sat, Nov 23, 2024 at 2:09 PM
Subject: R24-17
To: <Emilee.Chaclas@sierraclub.org>

I am a retired Science teacher.  I have allergies that have continually gotten worse and leading
to asthma.  2 of our children have asthma but the one who moved to Colorado is no longer
being bothered.  Definitely air pollution is contributing.  We live in New Lenox by Rt 80. 
The trucks and traffic is never ending.
So we have converted to electric stove, solar panals and an electric car.  We are doing our part
to help. (And saving a lot of gas money).
What we need are strong regulations on the amount of pollution that cars and trucks can put
out.  We need more electric trucks and cars.  

Sincerely,
Sharon White

-- 

Emilee Chaclas (She/They)
Sierra Club Illinois Chapter
Clean Transportation for All Campaign
Conservation Organizer
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